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29/01/2019  13:02:472018/6320/P COMMNT Miki Yamanouchi The Magdala had been a dear place for locals to hold gatherings, comedy nights, cinema screenings on 1st 

floor that supported by neighbours. The pub has been missed greatly by us since its closure and closely 

watched what is going on regarding the future. I strongly object what is planned for 1st floor of 2A South Hill 

Park to convert to residential use as this has to be a part of the pub downstairs for community and visitors to 

lead cultural, people-bind life in pubs - English institute we treasure.
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